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Dear Resident/ Business owner  

As our work on the Eastbourne Town Centre Improvement Scheme progresses we are now 
planning to start work in South Street to upgrade the temporary bus stop to a permanent 
bus stop by replacing kerbs, resurface the footpath behind the kerbs and placing appropriate 
road markings in the road. The temporary bus stop will be maintained during the works but 
may need to be moved slightly to accommodate the working area.    

Access to all properties will be maintained during these works.  

This work is planned to take up to 5 days, but this is subject to change depending on ground 
surveys and working areas permitted. These works are planned to start Monday 9th July  

We apologise for any disruption this work may cause, and we thank you for your co-operation 
and patience during this time  

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

Nicki Main 
Communication Officer 
 

 

 

Details can also be found on Mildrens Community Web-Site: 
community.mildrenconstruction.co.uk/projects 
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Diagram to show work areas  

 
 

 


